
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 28th April  
 
Just a reminder that Monday is a bank holiday, so we will be back in school on Tuesday. Due to our residential next 
week, we will be having PPA on Tuesday afternoon. Please can we ask that the children wear PE kit on Tuesday 2nd 
May. 
 
We are so excited that our residential trip to Kingswood is almost here! Just a reminder, children will need to be 
dropped off no later than 7:45am on the morning on Wednesday 3rd May – they can be dropped from 7:30am. You 
will need to walk down the drive and come in the side door to the main hall for your child to meet their group 
leader. We will be leaving promptly to avoid missing any activities and you are welcome to stand on Envis Way to 
wave the coach off. If you have any last-minute questions, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher. 
 
Siblings of the year 4 children on the residential can be picked up early upon our return to school. Please keep an eye 
on your ParentMail as we will be contacting you while we are on our route home to secure an arrival time. If you 
wish to pick up all your children at the same time, please make sure you email the office to let them know. 
 
If your child is not going on the residential, they will be based in Woodpeckers whilst we are away. Please make sure 
they go straight to Woodpeckers on Wednesday morning at their usual arrival time. 
 
To celebrate everything the children did on the residential, as well as in school next week, we will be having an 
assembly on Friday 26th May. More details will follow on this. 
 
Finally, due to the residential, there will be no weekly email next week. We will also not be setting Maths homework 
because of this, so the homework will resume from Wednesday 10th May. If you have any questions in the 
meantime, please contact your class teacher. 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Harvey A - For showing fantastic teamwork on the playground 
Charlotte B - For brilliant perseverance and resilience in her quizzes this week 
William F - For always looking out for others 
Amelia C - For demonstrating resilience and perseverance in the face of difficult situations. 
Arun N - For being kind and helpful to his peers, making the right choices and having a fantastic, hard working week! 
Tristan D - For showing great perseverance with your times tables this week and learning some 9 times table tricks! 
Faith H - For always helping your classmates and Mrs Pippin - you are such a super team player! 
We are very proud of you all! 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Have a restful bank holiday, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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